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Addition of OneTouch® Blood Glucose Meter to Preferred Nevada 
Medicaid Diabetic Supply Program 
OneTouch® has provided notification of the discontinuation of the OneTouch Verio® blood glucose meter, NDC 
53885-0657-01, effective August 28, 2020. 

In order to provide continuity of care, OneTouch Verio Reflect® blood glucose meter, NDC 53885-0927-01, has 
been added to the preferred diabetic supply list for Nevada Medicaid Fee-for-Service recipients. OneTouch® 
Ultra®, OneTouch® Verio® and Trividia True Metrix® continue to be preferred products for meters and test strips.  

For additional information on the Nevada Medicaid Diabetic Supply Program visit: 
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/rx/diabeticsupplies.aspx 

For pharmacy point-of-sale (POS) billing questions, please contact the OptumRx Technical Center at (866) 244-
8554.  
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